
 COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET  
September 20, 2020 

 
 

       Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office 
       of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.         

 
Sunday, September 20:  ETM – Early Teen Ministry for 7th and 8th graders will meet at First CRC at 7:30pm. 
 
Tuesday, September 22:  Sioux Center Christian School’s Moms in prayer group will meet at First CRC from 
9:45-10:45am in the Council Room. Contact Mel Klein (712-541-8694) with questions. 
 
Tuesday, September 22:  All grandmothers are invited to pray for their grandchildren from 10-11am at First CRC 
in the upstairs Fireside Room. Contact Rachel Raih (712-441-0885) for more details as to whether we are 
meeting in person or over technology. New women are always welcome! 
 
Tuesday, September 22:  A College and Career Moms in Prayer group will be meeting from noon - 1pm in the 
upstairs Fireside Room at First CRC. New women are always welcome! Contact Rachel Raih for more details. 
 

Advance Announcements 
 

Thursday, October 1:  ATLAS of Sioux Center is hosting a “Walk the Talk” event at the Sioux Center Outdoor 
Track. You are invited to walk anytime between 7-9pm (come and go as you wish). Find a friend, neighbor, co-
worker, or anyone to join you. We will have some conversation topics available but it’s really just for fun and to 
fellowship in a socially distanced environment. It is FREE to attend! There will be an opportunity for free-will 
donations or to order a t-shirt if you desire. We’d love to see you there! 
 
Thursday, October 1:  Justice For All is changing things up this year! You’re invited to join us at the combined 
Fall Banquet & Annual Meeting/Fall Auction with dinner at 6:00pm at the Parkview Events Center of Rock Valley, 
IA. Due to COVID, we will not be inviting a ministry partner to travel this year, but you will hear from many of them 
virtually! There will be a short business meeting. The Fall Auction will be looking a bit different this year, as much 
of it will be online. There will be a Silent Auction at the event and a complete list of online items will also be 
available. Reservations for the meal are necessary and can be made by calling 712-476-2804 or emailing 
joeldw@jfa-nwiowa.org. Please join us as we celebrate JFA ministry, both past and future, as well as support JFA 
ministry through the auction! An offering will be taken for JFA ministry. 
 

Requested Announcements 
 
Western Christian High School will be conducting their annual Stewardship Day on Wednesday, October 7. We 
are looking for opportunities for our students to serve our local communities through yard work, painting, cleaning, 
and other volunteer activities. If you are in need of work that needs to be done around your residence, please 
contact the school by Tuesday, September 29 at 712-439-1013.   
 
Unity Christian High School is seeking to hire a full time, or possibly two part time, individual to serve as a support 
paraprofessional staff member for the 20-21 school year. Due to increased measures related to Covid and 
increased enrollment needs, we are looking for an individual(s) to support the work of teachers in the classroom. 
The ideal candidate is someone who loves being around teenagers, enjoys working with teachers and is able to 
multi-task using technology. For more information about the position at Unity, contact Wayne Dykstra at 712-737-
4114.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@firstcrc.com

